
From: Simon, Timothy A. 
Sent: 5/4/2010 12:46:34 PM 
To: maureen_harris@dps.state.ny.us (maureen_harris@dps.state.ny.us) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bee: 
Subject: NARUC Smart Grid General Session 

Commissioner Harris, 

I called the office of Chris Johns, President PG&E. He is on vacation. I asked his office to pencil the date. 

I have copied Brian Cherry, VP Regulatory Affairs, PG&E. In an effort to secure a commitment for Mr. Johns 
participation. Please do not hesitate to call on me to support your panel's efforts. 

Regards, 

SB GT&S 0374425 
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